
 

  

 

Results of Annual General Meeting 2024 
 

25 November 2024: Quickstep Holdings Limited (ASX:QHL) (Quickstep or Company) gives notice that the 

shareholders of the Company passed all resolutions considered at the Company’s Annual General Meeting 

today, by way of a poll. The Notice of Annual General Meeting and accompanying documents were given to 

the ASX on 23 October 2024. In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 3.13.2 and section 251AA of the Corporations 

Act 2001, a summary of the proxy votes and the number of votes cast on each resolution in the poll is attached. 

 

-END- 

 

 

This announcement was approved for release by the Quickstep Board of Directors. 

 

 

 

For further information: 

 

 Ava Bentley – Company Secretary 

Quickstep Holdings Limited       

Telephone: +61 2 9774 0300       

E: abentley@quickstep.com.au 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Quickstep Holdings   

Quickstep Holdings Limited (ASX: QHL) is the largest independent aerospace composite business in Australia, 

with operations in Sydney, Geelong, Melbourne and Dallas. More information about Quickstep is available at 

www.quickstep.com.au   
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